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WOW M� tings February 18 and March 17
The February Women of Wiltondale meeting will be held on Thursday, 
February 18th at 7:00 p.m. at Abbey Pulcinella’s home. Her address is 607 
Coventry Rd. 

The March Women of Wiltondale meeting will be held on Thursday, March 

17th at 7:00 p.m. at Jessica Mascari’s home. Her address is 602 Coventry 
Rd. 

Please invite new neighbors and bring a bottle of wine, appetizer, or a dessert 
to share.  Dues can be paid in the amount of $25 and checks can be made out 
to The Women of Wiltondale.  We hope you can make it for an evening of 
fun! Email Mandy at mandyward2@yahoo.com to receive updates or to host 
an upcoming meeting.

2016 Board of Directors
Thank you to everyone who attended the Wiltondale Improvement Association’s annual meeting!  
The meeting started with remarks from County Councilman David Marks.  A hot topic was snowstorm 
cleanup.  The meeting continued with committee reports, including the treasurer’s report and renova-
tions that have and will be occurring at the pool, and the approval of the executive slate.  Below is a list 
of the 2016 offi cers and all of the current board members.  The meeting concluded with dinner, catered 
by Panera, and neighborhood camaraderie.  The next WIA Board meeting is planned for Tuesday, March 8th, 2016, at 7:30 p.m. in the Luther 
Room at Ascension Lutheran Church.  All residents are welcome and encouraged to attend.  As always, minutes from the board meetings are 
available to interested residents.  Please send requests to Kerry Vayda at secretary@wiltondale.org.  

Please watch for your annual 
dues notice from the WIA. This 
small fee helps the Wiltondale 

board support activities that make 
our neighborhood a wonderful 

place to live!

2016 5K Race for Greenwood park
 The 14th annual Wiltondale/Overbrook Run for Greenwood Park is 
scheduled for Saturday, May 21th at 8:00 am! Charm City Run will be tim-
ing the event and handling registration. Online registration is now open at: 
charmcityrun.com - http://www.charmcityrun.com/calendar/2016/2/16/s7ran-
za9dldoyi9itbdfcsrr91sks0
or
eventbrite.com - https://www.eventbrite.com/e/the-wiltondaleoverbrook-5k-
run-and-1-mile-fun-run-tickets-21675216155
Mail-in brochures with registration information will also be available soon. 

If you are interested in being a sponsor of the race at any level or know a 
person or business who might, please contact Lauren LaCanfora at 
race@wiltondale.org.

Easter Egg Hunt - March 19th

Hippity Hoppity . . . Easter’s on it’s way!! 
The Easter bunny’s annual visit and egg hunt at Greenwood park will be 

Saturday, March 19th from 3 p.m. to 4 p.m. 

Volunteers are still needed to help with the hunt. 
Please email Events@wiltondale.org if you can help.

Offi cers/Executive Committee (1 year term):
            Chairman -             Nathan Raider
            President -             Ed Watt
            Vice President -   Sean  Brune
            Treasurer -             Kyle Richards
            Secretary -             Kerry Vayda

Wiltondale’s 2016 Board Members:
Name   Address  Start of 3 year term

Jennifer Balzano 600 Stevenson 2014
Kelley Battaglia 513 Yarmouth  2015
Bob Bickel 639 Coventry 2014
Sean  Brune 619 Coventry Pl 2016  New
Becky Cottrell 7405 York 2016 New
Jack Danz 649 Sussex 2015
Craig DeMallie 507 Worcester 2014
Chris Erwin 608 Coventry 2014
Kathy Fick 513 Sussex 2014
Garrett Glennon 628 Sussex 2016 Renewing
Angela Guevara 620 Stevenson 2016 New 
Zach Hosford 512 Sussex 2016 New 
Eric Hutter 647 Coventry 2016 Renewing
Katie Kuhn 508 Wilton 2015
Gene Leber 517 Sussex 2015
Tim Lotz  615 Coventry 2014
Brian Murphy 614 Coventry 2014
Harvey Noyes 609 Coventry 2014
Kathleen Nuetzel 636 Yarmouth 2014
Armand Patella 519 Sussex 2014
Chris Raborn 601 Wilton 2016 New 
Nathan Raider 9 Aintree 2016 Renewing
Kyle Richards 604 Yarmouth 2015 New 
Fred Ross 21 Sussex 2014
Kelly Sage 14 Aintree 2016 New 
Bill  Sherman 22 Aintree 2016 Renewing
Brian Shields 637 Sussex 2014
Karen  Sorenson 511 Wilton 2016 Renewing
Kerry Vayda 624 Yarmouth 2016 Renewing
Ed Watt  527 Wilton 2016 New
Kate Wendt 505 Yarmouth 2015
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Editor’s Note
If you have any exciting news (and/or photos) you 
would like to share with your neighbors such as 
births, weddings, graduations, etc., please send it to 
newsletter@wiltondale.org and it may be included 
in the next issue of the newsletter.  
Submissions, changes, deletions and additions 
should be submitted by Monday, March 21st.  
Thanks!  Kelley Battaglia, Editor

New to the neighborhood? 
If so, or if you know of any new neighbors who have recently moved in, please email secre-
tary@wiltondale.org so that they may be welcomed by the hospitality committee. We would 
also like to include your contact information in this newsletter. Please email your name, new 
address and phone numbers to newsletter@wiltondale.org to be included in the next edition.

Also, any updates to your directory information can be sent to 
directory@wiltondale.org.

Waste Collection Schedule
Trash: every Monday, February 1, 8, 15, 22 & 29  and  March 7, 14, 21 & 28

Recycling:  every Thursday, February 4, 11, 18 & 25 and March 3, 10, 17, 24 & 31

WILTONDALE CITIZENS ON PATROL
“The eyes and ears of the Police”

Join and support us any way you can!
-Sign up for patrol weeks
-call or email for any concerns.    
-consider giving to Towson Area Citizens on Patrol 
(TACOP)

“Remember if you see something, say something!”

Call 911 if emergency
Call 410-887-2222 if non emergency 
Call or email for concerns or questions
Kate Wendt or Karen Sorensen 
cop@wiltondale.org



WIA President’s Letter
This note is being written during Wiltondale’s second snow storm of the winter of 2015-2016.  
After surviving the Baltimore area’s largest snow storm in recorded weather history, the half 
dozen inches we are now promised almost seems like child play. 

This snow cleanup could have been facilitated better, we will endeavor to work closer with 
County offi cials and follow up on the private contractors who are paid our hard earned tax dol-
lars to clear passage after such emergencies.

However, the temperament, character and cooperation of our development’s community re-
mained as positive as could be under the circumstances.  On Monday morning, the fi rst business 
day after the snowstorm I was able to walk the entire length of Wilton Road’s 500 block unen-
cumbered by snow, as substantially every sidewalk was cleared.  In fact, portions of the block 
had three and four foot trenches clearing a walkable path to the number eight bus.

While parking during these snow events we should ascertain emergency vehicles maintain the 
ability to pass through the streets. Park as close as possible to the curb and where possible not 
opposite a vehicle from the other side of the street.

Finally, I can’t leave this snow discussion before questioning if there is another development in 
America with Wiltondale’s charm after freshly fallen snowfall? I don’t think there is!

Wiltondale, we love it.

Ed Watt
President


